Fleetwood-Bawden
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

End of December Newsletter

A MESSAGE FROM THE STAFF: X

Thank you for your continued support as we navigated our Respiratory
lliness Outbreak. We hope you have a happy and healthy break. On behalf
of all the Fleetwood-Bawden staff, we wish you the most wonderful holiday

season. Enjoy your time with the people you love.

Be safe.
Take care.

See you back at school on January 8, 2024!

Sincerely, Fleetwood-Bawden Staff
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http://fb.lethsd.ab.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/FleetwoodBawdenSchool/
https://lethsdcommunityengagement.schoolsites.ca/
https://blackyouth.ca/

